
 

 

 

 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

VILLAGE OF NEOSHO 
 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY given that the Neosho Mill Pond Dam will be in process of an 

inspection. This is a required inspection by the Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources.  The 

Village will also have an engineer present.  The draw down of the pond is scheduled to start the 

second week of October in preparation for an inspection on or around October 15th, 2024, weather 

dependent. 

 

Updates will be posted on the Village Website, villageofneosho.org and the Village of 

Neosho facebook page. 

 

If you have any questions, you may leave a message at 920-625-3086 or email 

neoshovillage@frontier.com.  If your boat is moored to your dock you will need to make 

arrangements for your boat. 

 

Village of Neosho 
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